
 

 

This week all of the classes have been taking part in the Five to 

Thrive campaign as part of Children in Need. The focus has been 

around wellbeing to help everyone at school feel healthier and 

happier. 

We will be rounding off our week by tuning into the livestream of Joe 

Wicks’ 24-hour PE challenge. In school, at 9.05am we will join the 

final 20 minutes of Joe’s challenge 😊 

Remember to come to school on Friday in non-school uniform, for an 

optional donation to Children in Need. As we are now a cash-free 

school, there is a payment option on School Money Online.    


